
Draft Minutes - Thornton Steward Parish Meeting – Thursday 9th February 2017 

Meeting held to discuss the planning application for Southview  Cottage – alterations and extension to the 

existing cottage and the new development in the existing garden 

This was the sole business of the meeting. 

 

A number of issues were raised at a well-attended meeting.  

A summary of the points discussed was submitted by the chairperson to Richmond District Council Planning 

Department as part of the consultation process – available on request or via the Richmondshire District 

Council Planning website. 

 

 

  

 

 

 


